
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Schimsa, Rebecca (rebeccaschimsa@gov.sc.gov) <rebeccaschimsa@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Patel, Swati (swatipatel@gov.sc.gov) <swatipatel@gov.sc.gov>

Haley Mottel (HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov) <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 10/12/2015 9:53:38 AM

Subject: Horry Clerk of Court/ Atlantic Beach: Senate Hembree follow up

RS - Are you able to call Senator Hembree about the Horry Clerk or Court and Atlantic Beach 
updates?
Thanks, KV

Senator Hembree text:
Katherine-I'm sorry to bother you as I know your office is overwhelmed these days. I never heard 
from anyone regarding the appointment of a replacement if the Horry Clerk of Court retires.
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